
This bill infringes on religious freedom. Families have elected to not put their children into the public school system for a variety of 
reasons. One of those is because they do not want the government controls in their education system. 

Finally, this is a waste of taxpayer dollars and public school resources. Focus on getting kids back into the classroom in the public 
system, not trying to take control of a well-functioning private system that doesn't need or want any of your "help."


